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From the Direct Communications Unit 1) Aprﬁ 2009

Dear

[ am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your letter of
18 February 2019,

The Prime Minister very much appreciates the time you have taken to write to
her.

As the Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government has
responsibility for the matters you raise, I am forwarding your letter to them so

that they are aware of your approach to this Office.

Thank you, once again, for writing,
Yours sincerely

AN

Correspondence Officer
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